
We have an exciting

and important few

weeks ahead,

especially as our Year

6 pupils prepare for

their SATs. Here's an

overview of our

learning journey this

term:

 Science
We are investigating Forces,

especially pulleys, levers, and

gears. Hands-on experiments

will help us understand how

forces work in the world around

us.

History
Our topic is the fascinating

Kingdom of Benin. We'll explore

its culture, history, and
achievements, using research

and enquiry skills.
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English
This term, we are reading Skellig

by David Almond. We will create

setting descriptions and diary

entries from the characters'

perspectives. We'll also continue

improving spelling, grammar,

and writing for a variety of

purposes.

Maths
Our focus will be on
percentages, ratio, and algebra.

We will strengthen reasoning

and problem-solving skills

through engaging activities.



HOBBIT
RSHE (Relationships, Sex and Health Education)

We will focus on Changing Relationships, discussing what

happens when relationships change or break down, and how to

manage change in healthy ways.

 RE (Religious Education)

Our studies will focus on Islamic beliefs, learning about

important teachings, traditions, and the role of faith in daily life.

PE
This term's focus is on strike and field games (e.g., rounders and

cricket). PE days are Tuesdays and Thursdays — please ensure

full PE kits are brought to school.

Upcoming
Events

SATS 12 -16
MAY

TH TH

SATS BREAKFAST12-17  MAY
TH

SATs will take place
between Monday 12th May

and Friday 16th May. To
help children feel relaxed
and ready, we will offer a
SATs Breakfast Morning

each day during SATs
Week. 


